
From: Dietz, Sidney
Sent: 4/16/2010 4:04:43 PM
To: 'Kahlon, Gurbux' (gurbux.kahlon@cpuc.ca.gov); Miller, Suzy

(/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=SLMc)
RedactedCc:

Bee:
Subject: RE: Florez Hearing

Gurbux - I've included Suzy on this email, and have let her know what you are looking for. Here's her 
phone number: 925/270-2357.

Suzy - Gurbux would like to start with a conversation by phone about estimation, so let her know how 
best to make that work.

Thanks!

yours,

sid

From: Kahlon, Gurbux [mailto:gurbux.kahlon@cpuc.ca.gov] 
Sent: Friday, April 16, 2010 3:28 PM 
To: Dietz. Sidney 
Cc: Redacted
Subject: Florez hearing

Sid, please give me a call. I have some questions regarding PG&E's practice of estimating bills. Would 
be great if you can refer me to the right person at PG&E. Julie told me I might have to testify at this 
hearing as well, though not sure. Thanks.

Gurbux Kahlon
Manager, Rate Regulation, Analysis and Policy Branch 
Energy Division
California Public Utilities Commission 
505 Van Ness Ave, San Francisco Ca 94102 
Tel: 415-703-1775 
E-mail: qkk@cpuc.ca.gov

SB GT&S 0041018

mailto:gurbux.kahlon@cpuc.ca.gov
mailto:gurbux.kahlon@cpuc.ca.gov
mailto:qkk@cpuc.ca.gov

